

April 23, 2018

By Hand Delivery

RECEIVED

APR 2 3 2018 9m

ELECTIONS SECRETARY OF STATE

Jeffrey Mustin Colorado Secretary of State Office

Dear Mr. Mustin:

This letter will serve as notice that as of today April, 23, 2018, my campaign, Amy Padden for Attorney General, is withdrawing our Candidate Petitions and Candidate Acceptance of Petition Nomination affidavit, which were submitted on March 20, 2018.

Please don't hesitate to call me at (303) 888-9915 should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Amy L. Padden

Zlade